
I am against this bill. This bill is being pushed by people from out of state, they don't live here, they don't 
vote here. It does nothing to prevent violent crime. Criminals by the very definition are not going to care 
about one more law they violate. But this puts a undo burden on those of us who live here, vote here 
and don't live close to a FFL dealer who will be able to run this background check. Some of us in the 
state will have to drive many many miles to try and do the transfer under this law and may be delayed 
for no reason and have to make another trip. The current system is so slow and broken that needs fixed 
before anything else is added to it. 
 
My Vote is NOT FOR SALE, it is a disappointment that so many politicians are. 
 
We will remember come November. Vote wisely. 

 


